
Newsletter   
 

Newsletter Date: 24 January 2020 

Headteacher’s Message:      
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Our Mini Marines Event has been a fun, positive and exhilarating 
day, giving all the children a really memorable experience.  A big 
thank you to the Marines Team for all their hard work and for making 
this such an enjoyable day.  Your children will sleep well tonight!  
Please see our website for further photos.   
 

Just a reminder to the Year 5 parents 
that the final information evening for 
PGL is on Monday 27th January at 
5.30pm. 
 

Kind Regards 
Maria Budd, Headteacher 

Macmillan Cake Sale                 
Thursday 30th January 

 

The School Council are having a cake sale next Thursday to 
raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support.  They are kindly 
asking for donations of cakes to be brought into school on 
Thursday morning to be sold at break time.  The cakes will 
cost between 50p and £1 so please send in some money 

with your child, if they would like to buy a cake. 



Commendations:  There was no assembly today due to the Mini Marines Event. 
 

Congratulations to Oak class      
 who won this week’s attendance with 98.4% 

Reading Challenge:   

Congratulations to pupils in Ash, Willow & Sycamore class this week who came 1st with 100% of pupils 

reading at least 4 times each week.   

2nd - Oak 97.5%  3rd - Birch 96.3%  4th - Beech 95.8%  5th - Elm 95.2% 

Please can you support us in encouraging your child to read at least 4 times per week. Thank you. 

House Points:  Congratulations! 
 

Which house is in the lead so far this term?  Which house is in the lead overall? 
 
1st place  - Emerald  1st place  - Sapphire 
 
2nd place - Sapphire  2nd place - Emerald 
 
3rd place  - Ruby   3rd place  - Ruby 

TERM DATES: 
 

Term Three:  Monday 6th January - Friday 14th February  

Term Four:  Monday 24th February - Friday 3rd April 

Term Five:  Monday 20th April - Friday 22nd May 

Term Six:  Monday 1st June - Monday 20th July 

 

INSET DAYS - children do not attend school 
 

Monday 24th February 
Friday 3rd April 
Monday 20th July 
 
SPRING TERM 1 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  
 
Monday 27th January  at 5.30pm - PGL final parents       
information information evening. 
 

Thursday 30 January - School Council Fund raising event 
(more information to follow) 
 
Monday 10 February to Friday 14 February 
- PGL Year 5 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hit BBC Show ‘Step Up to the Plate’ 
is back and you could join Fred and 

Allegra in running your own 
restaurant.  They are looking for 

children in Years 5 - 9 to take part.   
 

If you would like to apply, we have 
application forms in the School Office. 
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SCHOOL HOLIDAY COURSES! 
   

DON'T MISS OUT - the school holidays are coming!! 
 
 

Tewkesbury School have a range of holiday courses on offer during the February School holiday. The 
various courses run from 9am until 4pm.  You can choose from Arts and Crafts, Multi Activity courses 

and a new Over 8's Craft Course. 
 

For further information, please contact the Sports Centre Team on: 01684 293953 


